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Public Participation at Town Council Meetings 

After an item has been introduced, any person wishing to address the council shall signify a desire to speak by raising their hand or by approaching the lectern.  When recognized by the chairman, the speaker shall give his or her name and address or name and local affiliation, if the affiliation is relevant, prior to making other comments.  All remarks should be addressed to the Town Council. Comments shall be limited to three minutes per person; however, the time may be extended by majority vote of councilors present. For agenda items that are not formally advertised public hearings, the time for public comments is limited to 15 minutes per agenda item. This time may be extended by a majority of the Town Council.  The chairman may decline to recognize any person who has already spoken on the same agenda item and may call on speakers in a manner so as to balance debate.  Once the Council has begun its deliberations on an item, no person shall be permitted to address the Council on such item.       

Decorum 

Persons present at Council meetings shall not applaud or otherwise express approval or disapproval of any statements made or actions taken at such meeting. Persons at Council meetings may only address the Town Council after being recognized by the chair.  
Proposed Agenda 

1. Pedestrian Safety at Route 77 and Spurwink Avenue – Citizen Request  
2. Review of recommendations  from the Senior Citizen’s Advisory Committee

3. Review of proposal to move Community Services from the school department to a municipal department.

4. Review of proposal to establish a committee of two school members and two town council members to review school department proposal  for reuse of the former library building 

5. Review of document  seeking to clarify role of the town council in the review of the school budget.

6. Review of issues relating to archery hunting in Cape Elizabeth

7. Update on plans for board and commission orientation

8. Discussion of possible recipients of 2016 Ralph Gould Award  

Adjournment 
Martha “Molly” MacAuslan, Chair


James M. “Jamie” Garvin


Patricia K. Grennon


Caitlin R. Jordan


Sara W. Lennon


Katharine N. Ray


Jessica L. Sullivan








Cape Elizabeth Town Council Workshop Agenda


Thursday, January 7, 2016 


7:00 p.m.


Cape Elizabeth Town Hall
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